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Addendum Report  

ABP-317722-23 

 

My report of 8 November refers.  

 

I note that the planning authority did respond to the appeal by way of a brief 

submission received by the Board on 30 August 2023.    

 

The response confirms the decision of the planning authority. In this respect it refers 

the Board to the planning reports and internal reports and prescribed body reports 

and does not raise material issues.  

 

There is no change to my recommendation.   

 


